
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to discuss the 

possibility of undergoing family DNA testing. Recently, I have become 

interested in exploring our family heritage and understanding our genetic 

background.  

The testing could provide valuable insights into our ancestry and help us 

connect with distant relatives. I believe it may also be beneficial for 

us to uncover any potential health-related genetic predispositions.  

If you are open to the idea, I would love to discuss the process further 

and consider participating together as a family. Please let me know your 

thoughts on this.  

Thank you for considering this. I look forward to hearing from you soon.  

Warm regards,  

[Your Name] 


